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NOTICE 
NB POWER  

CLASS COST ALLOCATION STUDY METHODOLOGY 
 

 
In an Oral Decision rendered April 20, 2023, the New Brunswick Energy and Utilities 

Board (Board) ordered that a procedural conference be held in relation to a review of New 

Brunswick Power Corporation’s (NB Power) Class Cost Allocation Study (CCAS) 

Methodology, including, but not limited to, any considerations of seasonal cost 

allocations.  

The Board will hold a procedural conference at the Board’s offices, 15 Market Square, 

Suite 1400, Saint John, New Brunswick, on Wednesday, June 28, 2023, beginning at 

9:30 a.m.   

Parties who intend to intervene should register by visiting the Rules of Procedure section 

of the Board’s website at www.nbeub.ca and complete the “Intervener Request” form.  

The form should be completed and filed with the Board no later than Friday, June 23, 

2023, at 4 p.m. at general@nbeub.ca. Parties are to indicate the official language in which 

they wish to be heard.   

New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board 
P.O. Box 5001 

Suite 1400, 15 Market Square 
Saint John, NB E2L 4Y9 

Telephone:  (506) 658-2504 
Fax:      (506) 643-7300 

      Email:            general@nbeub.ca 
Website: www.nbeub.ca 
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